Melinda C. Stewart
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From: Schinzer, Mike <mike.schinzer@stifel.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 5:21 PM
To: Melinda C. Stewart
Subject: 1403 Washington Street Variance

We support the variance that Ginny has applied for. Thank you!
We are the owners of 1401 Tropical Street.

(Yes, we have two houses on a street named Tropical.)

Michael and Julie Schinzer
10586 South Tropical Trail
Merritt Island, FL 32952

Mike’s cell: 414-232-0640
Julie’s cell: 414-559-0640

This message, and any of its attachments, is for the intended recipient(s) only, and it may contain information that is
privileged, confidential, and/or proprietary and subject to important terms and conditions available at
http://www.stifel.com/disclosures/emaildisclaimers/. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete this message
and immediately notify the sender. No confidentiality, privilege, or property rights are waived or lost by any errors in
transmission.




